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"On May 8, 2009, the symposium, The Federal Statistical System:
Recognizing Its Contributions, Moving It Forward was held in
Washington, DC. One of the topics considered at that symposium was
the health of innovation in the federal statistical system. A consequence
of the symposium was an agreement by the Committee on National
Statistics to hold a workshop on the future of innovation in the federal
statistical system. This workshop was held on June 29, 2010. The
original statement of task for the workshop focused on three
challenges to the statistical system: (1) the obstacles to innovative,
focused research and development initiatives that could make
statistical programs more cost effective; (2) a gap between emerging
data visualization and communications technologies and the ability of
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statistical agencies to understand and capitalize on these developments
for their data dissemination programs; and (3) the maturation of the
information technology (IT) discipline and the difficulties confronting
individual agencies in keeping current with best practice in IT regarding
data confidentiality. This report, Facilitating Innovation in the Federal
Statistical System, is a descriptive summary of what transpired at the
workshop. It is therefore limited to the views and opinions of the
workshop participants. However, it does not strictly follow the agenda
of the workshop, which had four sessions. Instead, it is organized
around the themes of the discussions, which migrated across the four
sessions."--Publisher's description.


